
 
 

 
PAUL RITZ, RA, CGC, LEED AP BD+C 
 
ARCHITECT 
CONTRACTOR 
 
Education:  Master of Construction Management, 2017, Florida International University 

Bachelor of Architecture, 1991, University of Detroit 
  
Registrations:  Architect: Florida # 15571, Alabama # 5188; NCARB #55349​; LEED Accredited           

Professional, 10380286 BD+C; ​State of Florida Certified General Contractor         
License # CGC 1505798 

  
Affiliations:  Mentor - Science Olympiad for Sacred Heart School, Pensacola, 2015 to present. 

Affordable Housing Advisory Committee 2015 - Present, Chairman 2017 
   
Career Years:  Began architectural career in January 1992 in Pensacola, Florida. 
   
Honor Societies:  ΦΚΦ 

 
ΣΛΧ 
 
 
ΑΣΝ 
 
 
ΤΣΔ 
 

Phi Kappa Phi 
 
Sigma Lambda Chi 
 
 
Alpha Sigma Nu 
 
 
Tau Sigma Delta 

Academic Honor Society (2017) 
 
International Construction Honor 
Society (2016) 
 
Honor Society of Jesuit Colleges & 
Universities (1990) 
 
Honor Society in Art & Architecture 
(1990) 
 

Employment History:  2003 – Current – Bullock Tice Associates, Inc., Pensacola, FL 
1991-2003 Caldwell Associates Architect, Inc., Pensacola, FL 
1989-1990 Baskerville-Donovan, Inc., Pensacola, FL 

   
Experience:  
 

Paul Ritz has over 26 years of architectural design experience in projects ranging             
from $100,000 to $40 million. He has managed a variety of projects through             
schematic design, design development, cost estimating, construction documents,        
and contract administration. He is also a licensed contractor in the State of Florida. 

Project Locations: 
 
Paul has completed projects as the Architect of Record in Florida and Alabama 
Paul has also completed projects as Project Manager in Georgia, South Carolina, and Mississippi 
 
Paul has completed OCONUS projects for the United States Government in Guantanamo Bay,                         
Cuba; Palanquero, Colombia; Caracas, Venezuela; Misawa, Japan; Camp Lemonier, Djibouti. 
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Personal Note:  
 
I am thankful that the Pensacola City Council has placed their trust in me to serve on the Planning Board for 
several years. As Chairman, I have worked to maintain orderly and beneficial meetings engaging the interests of 
all persons who come before the Board. My goal is to hear all sides of the Planning Board issues, allow Citizens a 
chance to speak, and work for consensus amongst the Board members. 
 
I believe Pensacola has had positive growth in the recent past. I am glad to have been a small part in the 
progressive momentum of this City. I ask for your continued support as a member of the Planning Board, and I will 
endeavor to keep Pensacola’s evolving progress moving forward. 
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